
Bitterroot School PTA Meeting 

Thursday, October 13th, 2016 

6:30-7:30pm Bitterroot Library 

 

 Attendance: 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk, Mary Rose Swan, Jenny Jasper, Laura Lindseth, Monica Smith, Ariane Wittman, 
Lynnette Papka, Jennifer Pyburn, April Keippel, Nicole Holman, Fallon Loomis, Kim Pohle, Erin Miller 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk called the meeting to order at 6:31pm 

Minutes from September meeting was approved by Mary Rose and seconded by Jenny Jasper 

 
Treasurer’s Report: 

Jenny Jasper presented the Treasurer’s report. We have $10,776.91 in General Checking and $2,990.56 
in General Savings.  School shirts total is - $114.75. We are negative due to school shirts we purchased 
for the 5th grade students. We have 13 coupon books still unpaid for.  The PTA has sent out a letter for 
bounced checks.  

Box Tops/ Labels for Education Committee: 

We discussed ideas about prizes for the winning classrooms. Log Cabin Bakery for doughnuts was 
mentioned by a parent. It was mentioned by the two attending teachers for whatever treat that was 
decided we need to make sure it was the same for each student. Mary Rose motioned and seconded by 
Jenny Jasper. 

Principal’s Report: 

Dr. Henry was absent. No report for October. 

Movie Night: 

October movie night had a great turn out. Tiny’s Tavern gave a donation of popcorn already popped. 
November movie night we will be showing Angry Birds. 

Pumpkin Patch Party: 

Mary Rose Swan and Monica Smith are co-chairing the committee. They stated everything is going great. 
They would like more parents to come and give input. They mentioned that the sign-up sheets for 
volunteers during the PPP are posted online. They also asked for donation for milk jugs to make craft. 



Fundraisers: 

Dominos:  Will be moving to the 1st Wednesday of every other month 
 
Panda Express: Will be every month on the 3rd Wednesday 

Library Fundraiser: 

Mary Rose Swan is meeting with Mrs. Anderson to discuss what type of fundraiser she had in mind. It 
was suggested to do a water bottle/mug sale and proceeds would go for the Library. Arianne motioned 
and Monica seconded it. It was discussed we would table this topic until next PTA meeting. This way it 
would allow Mary rose to communicate to Mrs. Anderson our thoughts and ideas and get some figures 
on pricing available for next month before deciding. 

Holiday Game Night: 

Mentioning of the family night for the Holidays in December was discussed. Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk will 
head the committee. 

Teacher CPR: 

Is coming up in February. 8 teachers to be re-certified will be $65 dollars each. Mary Rose motioned to 
pay for this and it was seconded by Bonnie Bear Don’t walk. We will also bring this up in our yearly 
budget meeting to cover re-certification each year. 

Bonnie Bear Don’t Walk adjourned the meeting at 7:41pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


